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Comments: Please reconsider your proposal to turn any more of the state of Colorado into Wilderness area.

I am a disabled veteran.  I am a paraplegic and my legs are amputated at the knees.  I use a wheelchair all the

time.  

The only way I can see these wonderful parts of Colorado is riding on my ATV.

I have made many trips to the areas you want to ban motor vehicles from.  I want to make many more trips into

these areas.  Last summer 7 of us (paraplegics) in wheelchairs rode our ATV's into these areas.  Yes, we took 4

abled bodied "scrape up" persons with us on their ATV's.  The "scrape up" persons carry scrappers and scrape

us up off and rocks and trees.  LOL   Ok, OK, they make sure we are able to return to civilization. 

I am already prohibited from seeing many other beautiful areas of Colorado because you have already turned

them into areas where only good looking able bodied hikers are able to go.  (OK, OK, just joking about the "good

looking" but you get my point.

Please do not turn any more of the beautiful state of Colorado into "an elite" area that only the able bodied

people can get too.  We already have too much of that.  Some of us old crippled geezers like to see the

mountains of Colorado also. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Ron Magnus

719-495-0100

ron@coloradohelicopters.com

 


